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Dear Mr./Ms. Prunyan: 

Thank you for taking the time to email me after reading the Draft Strategic Plan. The 
observations you provided do not seem to center on my intent to establish a new peer review 
program. Instead, you seem to suggest that peer review must be conducted fairly. I agree 
with that proposition - not only for the sake of physicians - but also because an active and 
trustworthy process is vital to maintaining and improving the quality of care. 
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